Remarks by Ms. Fiona Bayiga
[bookmark: _GoBack]She thanked the Director DRGT for hosting the workshop and conveyed greetings to Makerere from the Executive Secretary of URSB, who could not be present at the training workshop. She noted that the presentations to be presented by URSB in the day’s workshop were intended to help participants better understand what IP was. As the national IP office, Ms, Bayiga said URSB was committed to offer technical support to Makerere. They would continue offering training whenever they were called upon. She said that URSB was aware that Makerere had a policy on IP and said they were prepared to support Makerere in realizing the implementation of that policy. 
